U.S. Department of Justice
Office of the Inspector General
Investigations Division

1425 New York Avenue, N.W., Suite 7100
Washington, DC 20530

October 31, 2018

Phillip Hudok
15958 Seneca Trail
Huttonsville, West Virginia 26273

Dear Mr. Hudok :

Thank you for your correspondence dated October 19, 2018. The U.S. Department of Justice
(DOJ), Office of the Inspector General, investigates allegations of misconduct by employees and
contractors of DOJ, as well as waste, fraud and abuse affecting DOJ programs or operations.

The matters you raised are outside our investigative jurisdiction, therefore no action can be taken
by our Office. We are returning your material to you so that you may pursue your concerns in a
more appropriate venue. You may wish to consult the website www.ignet.gov to obtain contact

information for other federal agency Inspectors General. Please be advised that we have not
retained any copy of your material and any additional material you submit regarding this matter
will be destroyed.

Of course, if you have new information that involves other allegations or issues regarding DOJ
employees, contractors, programs or operations, please feel free to submit that information to us.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.

Sincerely,

Office of the Inspector General
Investigations Division




